
 
 
 
19 August 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
 

Tatarakihi Festival – Friday 23 August – Final Information 
 
Thanks for getting your child’s permission form back to school last week. We have a group of just 
under 50 students performing and I’m sure it’s going to be another great event. Thanks to those who 
also offered transport. We have managed to secure a large coach that will fit the group in, so 
additional vehicles will not be needed. We do encourage you to still come along and support though. 
Entry tickets can be purchased from the door for $5. Performers’ entry will be covered by school. 
 
Confirmed arrangements: 
4.00pm  Performers need to be at school, checking in with Mrs Cronin in Room 4.  

Access will be via the student door under the canopy by the children’s toilets 
4.45pm  Bus leaves school 
5.45pm  Performance time 
6.15pm  Bus leaves City West Church to return to school 
6.30pm  Pick up your child from the Learning Lounge  

Access will again be via the student door under the canopy by the children’s toilets 
and the Learning Lounge is opposite Room 3 

 
What to bring: 

 Girls – Hair tied off face with top half up and bottom half down 

 Performers need to bring a ZIP OR BUTTON FRONT top to wear to and from the venue to 
keep warm. Anything else will smudge faces. Clothes will be left at school to get changed 
back into on return.  

 
Anyone coming along who would like to take their child home from the venue after the performance 
needs to let me know before taking them so that they can be marked off. Any queries please be in 
touch. 
 
 
Regards 
Michelle Cronin 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


